
Travel Advisory for Indian Citizens living  in  the Republic of Haiti 

The Embassy of India in Santo Domingo, is concurrently accredited to

the Republic of Haiti.  Because of prevailing security situation in Haiti

including violent protests, looting, robbery, cholera disease, etc,

Embassy advises Indian citizens living in Haiti to remain vigilant and

informed at all times, keep movements to a minimum, take all

precautions and regularly review departure options. 

2. There are currently no Indian diplomats in country and Consular

support is not available in Haiti. If you need help, please contact

Honorary Consul in Haiti  Mr. Eddy Handal at his contact number

+509-3731-6980 (WhatsApp number) for first hand help.  You may also

contact Emergency Helpline WhatsApp Number +1 (849) 205-5761 or

Ms. Latika Grover, Second Secretary +1 (809) 870-3923 (WhatsApp

number) and cons[dot]sdomingo[at]mea[dot]gov[dot]in in Embassy of

India in Santo Domingo. 

3. Indian Citizens in Haiti who wish to travel to India via Dominican

Republic can send request, along with a copy of passport & proposed

itinerary,  for issue of special permission letter to enter Dominican

Republic  to amb[dot]sdomingo[at]mea[dot]gov[dot]in and

cons[dot]sdomingo[at]mea[dot]gov[dot]in

4. The Embassy of India in Santo Domingo wishes all Indian citizens

living in Haiti safe stay and is ready to extend all possible help. 


